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Dates for your Diary 

06-07 New Starter Induction 

07-07 Year 2 Swimming 

11-07 Class Swap 

13-07 Year 2 School Trip 

14-07 TD Day 

17-07   Wind in the Willows Production 2pm  

18-07 Wind in the Willows Production 6pm 

19-07 Reception Music Concert 2:30pm 

19-07 Wind in the Willows Production 6pm 

20-07 Year 2 Leavers Party 

21-07 Year 2 Swimming 

21-07 End of Year Reports to parents 

25-07 End of Term 6 (1pm finish) 

 

2023-2024 

01-09 TD Day 

04-09 Year 1 & 2 Return to School  

06-09 Reception  start school 

29-09 Macmillan Coffee & School Open Day 

 

@WBISchool  

Our school value this term is: 

‘We are proud of our achievements and those of others’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Its hard to believe that we are already at the end of another school year and 
what a fantastic year it has been! 

We have enjoyed so many lovely things, like visits, visitors,  a range of exciting 
experiences, trips out and so much more. We have all learned such a lot! 

We have also enjoyed lots of lovely things like the school disco, film nights, 
Christmas stall and not forgetting the school fete. All organised by our lovely 
PTA.   

We achieved a ‘Good’ grading from Ofsted, gained our Healthy Schools 
Bronze Award and joined Twitter.  

The children have tried hard, shown exemplary behaviour, produced fantastic 
work and looked after each other.  

We would like to wish our year 2 children every success for their journey to 
year 3. They have been excellent role models. We will miss them but know that 
they will be amazing!  

Thank you to all the staff and governors for their continued hard work and for 
everything they do for the children. I know they are all 
ready for the summer break but will be looking forward to 
doing it all again next year.  

Finally, all that remains is for us to say thank you for your 
continued support this year. We would like to wish you a 
lovely summer holiday and look forward to welcoming you 
all back on Monday 4th September.  

 

Saying goodbye to our Year 2 

It is nearly time to say goodbye to our Year 2 children as they start the next 

phase of their education journey. 

On the afternoon of Thursday 20th we will be having games and fun including 

a visit from an ice cream van. Children can wear non-uniform and if possible 

please could they bring a picnic blanket. Parents are invited to this event. 



2023-2024 Term Dates 

Our Year 1 & 2 children (current Reception & Year 1) will return to school at 8.50am on Monday 4th September.  

Our new Reception children have a staggered start as follows: 

• Wednesday 6th September 9am -12pm 

• Thursday 7th September 9am - 12pm 

• Friday 8th September 9am – 12pm 

• Monday 11th September 9am – 1pm (to include lunch) 

• Tuesday 12th September 9am – 1pm (to include lunch) 

• Wednesday 13th September onwards 9am – 3pm 

 

 

 

Teacher Training Days 2023/2024 

Friday 1st September 2023 

Tuesday 17th October 2023 

Wednesday 18th October 2023 

Friday 9th February 2024 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 

Term Dates 2023/2024 

Term 1  Fri 1st Sept - Wed 18th Oct 

Term 2 Mon 30th Oct - Wed 20th Dec 

Term 3 Thurs 4th Jan - Fri 9th Feb 

Term 4 Mon 19th Feb – Thurs 28th Mar  

Term 5 Mon 15th Apr - Fri 24th May 

Term 6 Mon 3rd Jun - Wed 24th Jul 

Reception Music Concert 

Wednesday 19th July - 2.30pm 

Our Reception children have been having music 

lessons with Mrs Davies and would love to perform 

some of the songs to you. 

You are invited to hear them sing on Wednesday 

19th July at 2.30 in the top playground (weather 

permitting). 

We look forward to seeing as many Reception 

Parents/Carers/Grandparents as possible. 

School Reports 

We will be sending out your child’s 

end of year report on Friday  21st 

July. 

This includes their report, 

attendance summary, any 

assessment results and their class 

allocation for September. 

 

 

 

The Wind in the Willows 

Monday 17th July 2pm, Tuesday 18th July 6pm  

and Wednesday 19th July 6pm  

Our Year 1 & 2 children along with the Reception children from Monday 

Choir have been rehearsing their lines and practising the songs ready 

for the performances. 

We are allocating 2 tickets per family (sorry, no pre-school children). 

Details of how to obtain tickets will be sent out shortly. 

Children will need to return to school for 5:30pm ready for a 6pm start.  

We can’t wait for you to see us perform. 




